[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Sir/madam,
I am responding to the proposed social and emotional well being checks of children 0-3.
I have worked counseling people to effective stability since 1974 .
Statistics show that most people undergo stressful times in their lives but then handle it and move on.

There is absolutely no scientific or proven method for detecting any mental illness or predisposition for such a condition in the 0-3 bracket.
Most non optimum conduct in that bracket comes from either physical discomfort or neglect or abuse from the parents.
Certainly no pill/drug is a cure for any mental condition and existing medications have many ill and devastating side effects as witness the disclosure on the bottles.
Passing on this proposal is also a violation of the charter of human rights which Australia advocates.
Lets not deprive children of the god given right to the joy of living  free of some mental health label and free from  the arbitrary adjudication of some individual/'professional
'
Thankyou for your attention 
Sincerely 
Richard Wright
